
The Newsletter of the Greene County Photography Club of Pennsylvania.

August 2018
Volume 12, Issue 8

Next Meeting:  4th Tuesday, August 28 at 7 PM at the Waynesburg Bible Chapel.

© 2018

https://www.facebook.com/GreeneCountyPhotographyClub/

http://greenecountyphotoclub.org/

Member:  https://www.psa-photo.org/

Greene County Photography Club:

Insects

“Butterfly on Knapweed”
by Cathy Butcher
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Greene County Photography Club:

July
2nd Place

July
2nd Place

“Butterfly”
by Robert Bedison

“Praying Mantis”
by Chuck Beyer
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Greene County Photography Club:

Photo Club 2018
4th Tuesday of Every Month at 7:00 PM

		  PHOTO CHALLENGE	 PROGRAM DIRECTOR
January 23	 Last Photo of 2017		  Dave Brendel - North Carolina
February 27	 Heart Shapes			   Ciara Williams: Ben McMillen - Portrait Photography
March 27	 Food				    Cathy Butcher - Lightroom Develop
April 24	 April Fools			   Janice Morris: Steve Heap - Stock Photography
May 22		 Rain				    Ciara Williams - Matting Pictures
June 26		 Out of Focus			   Anastasia Williams - Great Courses
July 24		 Insects				   Still Life- Bring items  & camera
August 28	 Aircraft			   Dave Vrana - Portfolio
September 25	 Something you don’t like	 ?
October 23	 Cemetery			   ?	
November 27	 Stars and Stripes		  ?
December 	  Picture of the Year		  Christmas Party

July’s Meeting

This month we brought items to photograph and our cameras for an evening of taking still life photography.  
Dave’s brother, Mark Brendel, is a professional photographer from Connecticut and joined us for our meeting.  
Mark brought a variety of his lighting equipment, explained some of the basics, demonstrated set up and use.  He 
assisted us in using his equipment to enhance our still life photography. Thanks, Mark!

The theme of our photographic challenge was “insects.”  We had quite a variety of interesting pictures!  
Congratulations to Cathy Butcher, Robert Bedison and Chuck Beyer for taking the winning photographs.

Grace Bradmon had one of her photographs featured in this month’s Greene Saver. Congratulations, Grace!

We need programs for September, October and November.  If you can do one of the months or have suggestions, 
please email Cathy or sign up at August’s meeting.
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